
P.O. Box 1500 ▪ Huntington, NY  11743 ▪ (631) 673-2038 ▪ Fax (631) 423-3447 

 

 

 
Huntington Union Free School District 

“A Tradition of Excellence Since 1657” 

James W. Polansky                                         Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 

March 29, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Huntington Students/Staff/Parents: 
 
This letter is to confirm that due to the loss of three instructional days during recent 
winter months as a result of inclement weather, school will be in session on Monday, 
April 17 and Friday, May 26, 2017.  Note that the district calendar already reflects the 
fact that schools will be open on these dates.   
 
Additionally, be advised that the third day lost will not be reclaimed.    
 
I wish you all an enjoyable spring season! 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
James W. Polansky 
Superintendent of Schools 

 


